Florida

INFORMATION FOR OUR
COMMUNITY PARTNERS

Help keep Florida moms and babies healthy through pregnancy
and delivery with the new digital Florida Prenatal Screen. You play
a critical role by encouraging health care providers to register their

facility for the digital screen.

In July 2024, the Florida Prenatal Screen will be
launched in a new, modern digital format. Help spread
the message about this new digital format with
providers in your area. The digital format means moms
will receive critical support services more quickly.

Providers need to know:

« Beginning in July 2024, the Florida Prenatal Screen
will be available in a new, modern digital format.
To access the new digital version of the screen, a
facility can register at:

« According to section 383.14, Florida Statutes, all
Florida health care providers delivering prenatal
services are required to provide the Prenatal Screen
at every pregnant woman’s initial prenatal visit.

« If technical assistance is needed, there are multiple
ways for a provider to access help:

+ Access the Set Up Guide and Navigation Video:
FloridaHealth.gov/PrenatalScreenApp

« Email Technical Assistance at:
PrenatalScreen@flhealth.gov

How a Community Partner can help:

« Communicate with all of your local facilities to
inform them about the new digital format and
encourage them to register their facility.

« Deliver educational materials to providers in your
service area. Give each provider the educational
folder filled with instructional materials within the
first month of receipt. If a provider has not yet
registered, provide them with a reminder card
to encourage their registration. Materials and
additional information will be available online here:

« Integrate the news in an e-blast alert, on your

website, in your social media posts, etc., so
providers are more likely to see the message.

Thank you!



